
                                                                            

 

Dickinson Township 

219 Mountain View Road 

Mount Holly Springs, PA 17065 

(717) 486-7424 Fax: (717)486-8412 
 

 

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 
 

RE: A Bid request for the delivery, placement and compaction of; approximately 490 loads of (estimated at 10,780 tons) 

Medium Grade Brown Shale OR PennDOT Specification 2A (estimated at 11,140 tons) or PennDOT Specification 2RC 

(estimated at 11,498 tons). 

 

Dickinson Township, Cumberland County.  

 

Dear Prospective Bidder: 

 

Dickinson Township desires bids for the placement of base material on a portion of Cold Springs Road, Cumberland 

County.  

  

The Contractor will be responsible for completing the necessary work in conformance with the attached Contract 

Specifications and Drawings.  The location of the proposed base material placement can be seen on the Bid Documents.  

The Township reserves the right to add to or remove items from the proposal as necessary to make an award which is in 

the best interest of the Township. 

  

The Township will hold a mandatory Pre-Bid meeting to perform an on-site walk through of the project to clarify 

the work that will be completed as part of the Bid. The Pre-Bid meeting will be held onsite on February 20, 2018 at 

1:00 pm. Located 1.5 miles from the intersection of Cold Springs Road and Pine Road where the pavement ends and the 

dirt road begins. 

 

Each bidder shall submit a Bid on a unit price basis or lump sum basis for each item of work listed on the Bid Schedule. 

The Township intends to award a contract to the lowest “responsible” bidder. The Owner reserves the right to accept any 

bid or reject any or all bids. Bidders shall submit all required bid documents.  

 

Please submit your bid to Larry Barrick Jr, at Dickinson Township, Cumberland County, at 219 Mountain View 

Road, Mt. Holly Springs, PA 17065 on or before 2:00pm, Monday, March 12, 2018. Bids can be mailed or hand 

delivered and must be clearly marked Cold Springs Road Bid to be opened on Monday, March 12, 2018 at 2:30 

pm.  

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Larry Barrick Jr. 

Township Manager  


